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21st April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  National Education Union Teacher Strike Action - 27th April & 2nd May 2023 
 
As you will be aware the NEU has declared two further days of strike action.  These will take place 
on Thursday, 27th April and Tuesday, 2nd May.   
 
School will be open to the following year groups on these dates:  Year 1, Year 4, Year 5 and  
Year 6. 
 
For the children expected to be in school in the above year groups, please attend as normal and 
in school uniform.  Breakfast club will be available for those children who are expected to attend 
on this day. 
 
Please note that school will be closed for EYFS, Year 2 and Year 3 on these dates. 
 
As before, if you are a key worker or have exceptional circumstances, please email 
lisa.smith@smat.org.uk to confirm if you require your child to be in school on the strike days. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr S Silverwood 
Head Teacher 
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